Dr. Usman Ahmad and Mark De Kleine joining our laboratory

Dr. Usman Ahmad, IPB (Bogor Agriculture University) and Mark De Kleine,
Washing ton State University arrived at Kyoto on May 13 and 14 respectively.
Usman is staying here for 10 months as a JSPS long term expert, while Mark is for
one and half months as a research student. They are going to join Machine Vision/
Robotics Group for their own research projects. It is expected that our laboratory

members exchange activities.
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